
  theQuarternote 

the official newsletter of carillon music academy 

 

 All issues of the Quarternote will be available at Front Desk, or on our website 

(www.carillonmusic.com) 

 Facebook (http://www.facebook.com/groups/carillonmusic),  

 Twitter (http://www.twitter.com/carillonmusic). 

 YouTube channel (http://www.youtube.com/carillonmusicacademy) for video 

updates and promos! 

Surrey Location 

7050 King George Blvd 

Phone: (604) 591-1161 

frontdesk@carillonmusic.com 

Burnaby Location 

2849 North Road 

Phone: (604) 421-5525 

frontdeskbby@carillonmusic.com 

CARILLON MUSIC OFFICE HOURS 

Surrey Location (sales floor): Monday through Saturday—9:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 

Surrey Location (education): Monday to Friday open later for lessons 

Burnaby Location: hours vary based on lesson schedule 

Please contact the Burnaby location for their daily hours. 

 

Coming soon 
 Labour Day (no lessons)      September 5 

 First Day of Lessons!       September 6 

 Last Day for our Cash/Cheque/Debit Discount  September 12 

 Fall Preschool Classes Begin (Surrey)    September 24 

 Thanksgiving Day (make-ups required)   October 10 

 Halloween (regular teaching day)    October 31 

Our teachers at here at Carillon Music are eager to tell you how they came to teach 

for us, as well as introduce you to our fantastic programs. Check out the videos on 

our website for more information! http://www.carillonmusicacademy.com/videos  

http://www.carillonmusicacademy.com/videos


 

  

 Get Back in the Musical Mood! 
1. Warm-up: begin with scales and arpeggios to become acquainted with 

the touch of the piano and to prepare your fingers for movement  

 2. Start slow: begin with slow movements and easy songs to ease yourself 

back into playing; when you become more comfortable, slowly build up to 

more challenging music.  

 3. Play a lot to build up your musical strength and endurance  

 4. Finally, HAVE FUN!  

    

Teacher: Billy, give me a sentence beginning with ‘I’. 

Billy: I is … 

Teacher: No, Billy. Always say “I am.” 

Billy: Okay, I am the ninth letter in the alphabet.  

Joke Central 

Sounds of Music Welcome Back!  

We hope that you have enjoyed a safe and rejuvenating summer. Our new 

school year begins Tuesday, September 6; please check your enrollment form 

for the day and time of your lessons. We would like to take this opportunity 

to thank you for choosing Carillion Music, and remind you about our referral 

credit. If you refer a new student* to Carillon Music who enrolls in a 10-

month program, we will credit your account with $25 as our way of saying 

thank-you! If you have any questions please call our front desk.  

http://www.facebook.com/groups/carillonmusic
http://www.twitter.com/carillonmusic
mailto:frontdesk@carillonmusic.com
http://youtube.ca/carillonmusicacademy
http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCJ_F08HikscCFceZiAod6GgCig&url=http%3A%2F%2F4vector.com%2Ffree-vectors%2Flaugh&ei=cHDCVZ_NL8ezogTo0YnQCA&bvm=bv.99556055,d.cGU&psig=AFQjCNE5lfvXHqwEGbciuwokWp

